
MMOHSC BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

FEBRUARY 9, 2011 

 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:01 at the Shepherd Restaurant. The 
attendees were: Jennie Bigelow, Kim Squanda, Nancy Squanda, Nancy Gager, Bree 
Dittenber, Kim Dittenber, Mary Karl, Gerry Hanson, Judy Hanson, Audrey Laney, 
Guest: DeAnn Denton, Karen Shaull, Lori Arthur- Rainbow Riders Rep, Nicolas Hall-
Midland Fair Rep,  
 
Secretary Report- was handed out and read, Nancy S. made a motion to accept, 
2nd by Judy H. 
 
Treasurers Report- $6,255.46 Jennie made motion to accept, 2nd by Kim. 
 
Old Business: Reviewed rules, regulations and Bi-laws, for Sanctioned shows. 
Rainbow Riders will be doing both Midland shows this year, and this may be their 
last show, due to the limited members in their club. Lori asked for help to 
volunteer at the Midland show may need 1-2 volunteers for July 16th show. 
 
Judges update- Jennie and Karen had Mark Delisle for their judge and can only do 
one MMOHSC a season, Jennie gets to keep Mark as she has the signed contract 
back first, and Karen will need to find another judge for her show. 
Kim has confirmed all judges for our upcoming shows. 
 
Saddle up Magazine- discussed running our ad in the March issue for fee of $150, 
deadline in March 14th. 
Also discussed running ad in the Equine Times calendar of events section. 
 
Newsletter- Shared ideas on printing one news letter to go out early spring with 
sign up packet then continue through season with a postcard or just post on web 
site to save on expenses. If you have any ideas or information to submit to the 
News letter get with Gerry. 
 



New Business: Passed around signup sheets for stall reservations from each show 
committee. Kim is assigned to Ithaca shows, and Jennie is assigned to the 
Mt.Pleasant show. 
 
Prize Updates- $15 maximum amount for peewee prizes and novice high point 
$25 max, for other classes.  
 
Gates and Ring Stewards- Mary and Nancy G. volunteered for the gates at the 
Ithaca Teddy Bear show. We will ask Tommy and Brian to do the other shows, and 
DeAnn will ask Chad to be our ring steward for all our shows for a $25 fee. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:23 pm, 
 Next meeting is scheduled on 3/9/11 at 7:00 pm Shepherd Restaurant 
 
 
 
 
 


